
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

26th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds everybody safe and well.  

 

Forest School for Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 

It was fantastic welcoming back so many of you to Forest School this week. The first of 

the sessions went really well, and we would like to extend an enormous thank you for 

your support. We look forward to seeing you again next week!  

 

Reports 

End of year school reports will be ready to go home by Friday 3rd July. As usual, we will 

send these home with the children at the earliest opportunity. Reports we cannot send 

home with the children will be sent out by post. The reports will include information 

about class organisation for September.  

 

Term Dates 

We are now expecting to close completely for the scheduled summer holiday, 

including to key worker children. Therefore, the last day of term will be Tuesday 21st 

July. We will return to school (fingers crossed that’s everyone!) on Monday 7th 

September.  

 

Summer Camp 

We are looking into the possibility of a summer camp, run by Coach, and I will confirm 

arrangements for this as soon as the Government have published further guidance. 

Any camp we offer is likely to be for a week or two, and at the start of the holidays. 

 

Virtual Sussex School Games 

If you have not already done so, please sign up for the Virtual Sussex School Games for 

a new challenge every week and the opportunity to compete and win prizes. All the 

necessary information can be found here: https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/ 

 

VE Day Prizes 

I am still waiting for the prizes to arrive in school! And again, I am sorry for the delay. 

 

If you require any further information, or if there is anything else we can help you with, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 
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